



Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo:0866500969/Hotline:0869696480

Full name:

ENGLISH LANGUAGE TEST

Class:

Time: 15 minutes

I. READING

1. Read three leaflets about different restaurants. For questions 1. to 10, complete the numbered spaces of the table below with ONE word or a number from the leaflets.

North Star

14 Kenny Street

If you want to organize a big party, our restaurant is the best choice. As an exclusive cater of European food and a seating capacity of 100 customers, we will surely satisfy your needs. We open from 8am to 10pm every day, so please drop by any time you like. We are famous for tuna, which has been recommended by many regular customers. Our price ranges from \$15 to \$45.

Hanoi

37 Oxford Street

Welcome to the best Asian restaurant in town. We are a family-run business and always try our best to satisfy customers. We have up to 80 seats, so you can choose the most suitable place. Our opening hour is 11am to 10pm from Monday to Friday. Our speciality is *Pho*, a famous traditional dish in Vietnam. With just \$10 to \$35, you can select any dish you like.

Samba

45 Crown Street

Wanna eat while enjoying Brazilian music and dance? Welcome to our restaurant. We have a small capacity of just 50 customers, so everyone is well taken care of. We open from 9am to 10pm every day, except Sunday. We are most famous for chicken breast, a great combination of tasty chicken and strong-flavour herbs. Dishes range from \$15 to \$40.

Call 0242-254-875 to book.

Call 0263-708-340 to book.

Call 0264-874-200 to book.

	Type of food	Size	Opening hours	Specialities	Price range	Telephone number
North Star	European	(1)_____ customers	8am - 10pm (2)_____	(3)_____	\$15 - \$45	0242-254-875
Hanoi	(4)_____	80 customers	11am - (5)_____ _____ pm weekdays	Pho	\$10- \$(6)_____	(7)_____
Samba	(8)_____	50 customers	9am - 10.30pm Monday to (9)_____	Chicken (10)_____ _____	\$15 - \$40	0264-874-200

2. Read the following passage and answer the questions. Circle A, B or C.

A Chinese tourist on holiday in Egypt was shocked to see graffiti in Chinese on a 3,500-year-old monument in Luxor. A photo of the graffiti was soon on his blog on the Internet. People in China couldn't believe it!

They were angry and there was a big hunt to find the person responsible. They could find him easily because the message wasn't very imaginative or clever. It was basically 'Ding Jinhao was here'. That was enough for Internet users to find this **particular** Ding Jinhao, a teenager in Nanjing. His parents were quick to tell a local newspaper that their son was very sorry for his actions.

Ding's graffiti was a terrible idea. It is a serious crime to write on a historic monument in Egypt. You can go to prison for a year for doing it. But in the past, people could write on monuments and no one was angry about it. At Giza there is an example of graffiti on a temple wall from 1244 BC. It says 'Hadnakhte ... came to make an excursion and amuse himself on the west of the Memphis, together with his brother, Panakhti'.

1. Why was it easy to find Ding Jinhao?
 - A. Because it was on a monument.
 - B. Because he wrote it on his blog.
 - C. Because it was basic and clear.
2. What is the attitude today to tourist graffiti in Egypt?
 - A. People can't believe it.
 - B. It is considered a crime.
 - C. People are sorry for this action.
3. What does the pronoun "**It**" in the second paragraph refer to?
 - A. the monument
 - B. the message
 - C. the blog
4. What is the word "**particular**" in the second paragraph closest in meaning to?
 - A. specific
 - B. usual
 - C. definite
5. What is there at the top of Giza?
 - A. a drawing of the pyramid
 - B. a photo of graffiti
 - C. an example of graffiti

– The end –